
 

Notice of Review 

Polling Districts and Polling Places 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Council is conducting a review of the  
parliamentary polling districts and polling places that fall within its boundaries. 
 
This is a full review of all polling districts and polling places in the district. 
 
The (Acting) Returning Officer for each constituency will comment on proposed 
polling stations. 
 
The Council welcomes input from any elector resident within the district. 
Representations may be made about the arrangements and their accessibility 
for electors. 
 
The Council welcomes views regarding accessibility for disabled voters, 
including from bodies or persons with experience or expertise on these issues. 
 
Where appropriate, alternative arrangements should be proposed. 
 
Representations can be made by email to elections@scambs.gov.uk, or by post 
to: Electoral Services, South Cambs District Council, Cambourne Business 
Park, Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 6EA. Details of those representations 
made will be published on the Council’s website. 
 
The review will run from 2 October 2023 until 27 November 2023. 
Recommendations will be presented to the Council’s Civic Affairs Committee on 
14 December 2023, followed by Council on 27 February 2024. Any changes will 
be implemented on the register of electors to be republished on 1 March 2024. 
 
Liz Watts 
Electoral Registration Officer South Cambridgeshire District Council 
2 October 2023  
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